MAIDEN ERLEGH

Headteacher: Mr P. Gibson
Msc (Educational Leqdership), BA (Economics)
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29 November 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 7-11 - Students’ Festive Lunch — Friday 9 December

On Friday 9 December we will be serving Festive lunch for students. This year, we will be
charging £3 for two courses for Festive lunch (Main and Dessert). This does not need to be
booked in advance, however please ensure the funds are on your child’s ParentPay account
prior to Friday 9 December. Please note that we will be able to provide alternative menu items
of cold sandwiches and homemade baguettes, but no other hot food will be available.

We are pleased to advise that we have a choice of Halal and non-Halal turkey this year.

Yours sincerely

VOt

Mr P Gibson
Headteacher

(DA (NEAL
Roast Turkey & Pigs in Blanket served with
Roast Potatoes, Vegetables, Gravy
MAXD (NEAL

Mushroom & Lentil Wellington
served with

Roast Potatoes, Vegetables, Gravy

VESSERT »gg%’
Choice of Chocolate Fudge Yule L

99
Or
Christmas Pudding with Cream ’

£3.00

X

IAllergen Notice: Please ask one of the catering team for MAIDEN ERLEGH
assistance
with any food allergies and or intolerances you may have.
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